
WKKR RADIo 
P. 0. Box 837 PICKENS, SOUTH CAROLINA 29671 (803) 878-4711 

November 15, 1975 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2 Box 298 

Walnutport, Pa. 

Mr. Geary: 

It was a pleasure to receive your letter of November 8, 1975, and thank you 

for your compliments on WKKR's transmitting equipment. 

Let this letter confirm your reception of WKKR on November 7, 1975, during 

the hour of 5:21 - 5:30 P.M. Your Program items correspond to that day's 

programming. 

I have put your letter on file, and will correspond at a later time. WKKR 

is anticipating major power increases, and would request your cooperation 

some six to eight months from now. 

Thank you for your time and interest. 

JED/ig 

ENCLOSURE 

Si.ncerel 

Joe E. Denney 
Vice-President/Gener. Manager 

MARK MEDIA INC. J. ARDELL SINK, PRESIDENT 


